
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 
Sandown Drive                   Tel: 01778 426968 

Bourne  

 

                                                                                                                                       11th May 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

Year 5 visit to The National Space Centre, Leicester 

  Monday 19th June 2023 

 

As part of our Space topic we have arranged for Year 5 to visit The National Space Centre, Leicester on 

Monday 19th June.  We will be joined by our peers from Colsterworth C of E Primary School.  

 

The Space Centre has a wide variety of interactive hands-on galleries for children to explore including topics 

such as: How are stars formed?  What is gravity like on other planets?  What is it like to be an astronaut? 

 

Also included as part of our visit will be a Planetarium Show.  Children will be able to experience one of the 

most amazing shows all about space in the 360 degree Planetarium. 

 

We will be leaving school promptly at 8.10 a.m. so please ensure that your child is at school for registration by 

7.55 a.m. We expect to arrive back at approximately 4.25 p.m.  

 

Children should wear normal school uniform and bring with them a packed lunch, a snack and two resealable 

drinks (not fizzy please).  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £21.50 per child, in order that this event can go ahead. Payment 

should be made via ParentMail +Pay by Friday 16th June 2023. Please be aware that the event will not go ahead 

without sufficient support.  

 

When deciding whether or not to run such an event, consideration has been given to the increased pressure on 

family finances due to the current economic climate.  Please do let us know if you require any additional support 

in this respect by emailing BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

 

We are all looking forward to a very enjoyable day.   

 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to speak to me.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

E Hornsby 

Miss Hornsby 

Class Teacher 
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